
 
In observance of the Labor Day  
holiday, Phoenix will be closed 
Monday, September 5th, and will  
not be receiving shipped samples  
on Saturday, Sept. 3th. 

 
Please note the following information when planning 

your sampling and pickup schedule:  
  

  
 

   

SPC/Fecal Strep will not be accepted after Thurs. 9/1. 
  
Bacteria by Membrane Filter will not be accepted after 
Tuesday, 8/30. 
  
Enterococci will not be accepted after Thursday, 9/1. 
 
Total Coliform (DW only) and Fecal Coliform will not 
be accepted after Friday, 9/2. 
 
Formaldehyde will not be accepted after Thurs., 9/1. 
 
BOD samples will not be set on Saturday, 9/3. 
  

 

T  

Have a safe and happy holiday! 
Phoenix Environmental Laboratories, Inc. 

 

 


